
 

NAMA Notice Board |  Issue 53 | 
19 November 2020 

 

 

Recording of the Property Practitioners Regulations Virtual Town Hall 
session held on 13 November 2020 

  

Dear Member, 

[Notice from NPPC] 

Thank you for attending the Property Practitioners Regulations Virtual Town Hall hosted by the National Property Practitioners Council 
which took place on Friday the 13th of November 2020. 

For those who were unable to attend the webinar or if you would like to re-view the event, you can access it here: 

https://youtu.be/YAckzjc1MHM 

There were also a number of questions asked and answered before, during and after the webinar.  Please click HERE to download the Q&A 
sheet. 

For more information about the NPPC please visit our website HERE. 
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